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To maximum the impact of the proceedings to the community of mathematical biology, the proceedings will be published as a special issue of the international journal "Discrete and Continuous Dynamical Systems Series B", a journal devoted to applied dynamics (to life science in particular) and published by American Institute of Mathematical Sciences.  To enhance the visibility of your contribution, please try to purchase this book (no free copies are offered) and recommend it to your library.  To express our thanks for your participation, we may offer your library the journal half price for 2003 with a free copy of the proceedings if they do not already have the journal on their holdings yet. 

 
Here is some specific information you should be aware of.

 

(1) All papers submitted must be original and significant research contributions to subjects in mathematical biology. The work should address genuine biological problems of current interest to biological researchers. The biological conclusions or the research should be clearly stated. The title should be brief and descriptive.  The abstract should be clearly indicative of the objectives and results.

 

(2) Papers that do not meet any of the conditions stated above will be returned back to the authors right away.  All qualified submissions will be rigorously refereed.

 

(3) Text size should be 5 by 8.2 inches, single-spaced. The page limits are: 15 for plenary speakers; 8 for all others but slightly exceeding the limit may be considered if justified and space available. If page limit is exceeded, permission is needed from the guest editors.

 

(4) The guest editors for this special issue are: 

    Professor Lansun Chen, Professor Shouchuan Hu, Professor Yang Kuang and Professor Glenn Webb.

 

 (5) To submit, send a pdf or ps file of no more than 2M, with the subject "the Guilin Issue", directly to  
Professor Glenn Webb at webbgf00@ctrvax.vanderbilt.edu,
    and one hard copy to 

  Professor Glenn Webb
 Department of Mathematics
 Vanderbilt University
 Nashville, TN 37240-0001
 USA

 

 (6) The final files must be in \TeX\ using the special issue's template. Specific guidelines will be posted at http://AIMsciences.org.  Better yet, we may email you any new development in a timely manner if you would register (free) for the nls-net service at the above site, provided by AIMS.

